
https://www.nhsinform.scot/care-support-and-rights/health-rights/access/healthcare-
for-uk-passport-holders-living-or-working-abroad 
 

It is our policy to follow NHS guidance and issue a 
maximum of 3 months supply of medication 
(dependent on circumstances and consultation 
with a clinician) if you are are going to be away 
from the Practice Boundary. In most 
circumstances this would be for holidays etc. If you 
are away from the boundary for more than 3 
months you will be de-registered from the Practice, 
we will be happy to re-register you when you 
return to the boundary. Clinicians follow the best 
practice guidance to issue medication after being 
able to do a relevant assessment for the patient 
concerned. Please see the attached link for further 
information. 


